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Dear Children’s Center families:

Thank you for all your support and understanding during these uncertain times caused by the COVID-19
pandemic.

We will be extending our closure until April 27. This is in alignment with recommendations from the Maine
Department of Health and Human Services.

We will continue to evaluate the COVID-19 situation, monitoring guidance from the CDC and other public
health agencies, and following their recommendations.

Please know that the Children's Center is still a resource for your family. All of the teachers and assistant
teachers have been sharing ideas and activities on the Black Bear Children's Network. This private Facebook
group was recently established for our local families to help them network, share information and stay in
touch. Please let us know if there are educational resources we can provide on a particular topic that would
be most helpful to you and your family.

We miss you and your children, and look forward to seeing you all again. Until then, please be well and safe.
And let us know if we can be of any assistance to you.

Kimberly Dodge-Cummings

University of Maine: Children's Center Director
T: 207.581.4075

F: 207.581.4076

kimberly.dodge@maine.edu
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